
New Year Message from the Chairman of IIDiA 

A Vision for 2025: Innovation, Inclusion, and Impact 

As we step into 2025, I am filled with optimism and gratitude for the incredible journey we 

undertook  in 2024. It was a year of remarkable transformation, where IIDiA advanced its 

mission of bridging the digital divide and empowering communities through innovation and 

collaboration. 

In 2024, our partnerships flourished, enabling us to expand to new countries like Benin, 

Burkina Faso, Gambia, Sierra Leone, Liberia, and touch more lives than ever before. 

Together, we championed groundbreaking projects, advised for inclusive policies, and built a 

network of digital finance inclusion. These achievements stand as a testament to the power 

of collective action and shared vision. 

But our work is far from complete. The year ahead presents an opportunity to dream bigger, 

innovate further, and deepen our impact. At IIDiA, we are committed to advancing digital 

inclusion, scaling our efforts, and fostering collaborations that drive sustainable change. 

To our team, partners, stakeholders, and supporters, your resolute trust and commitment 

are the foundation of our success.  

As we embrace the promise of 2025, we remain focused to deliver our vision for a more 

inclusive and prosperous digital Africa. Thank you for being an essential part of this journey. 

Wishing you all a New Year filled with hope, success, and endless possibilities. 

Warm regards,​
Ambassador Makarimi Abissola ADECHOUBOU​
Chairman of  IIDiA 


